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All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

7th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been selected as part of the Shine Squad to represent 

our school at Leicester Cathedral on Wednesday 21st May 2025. They will be meeting and working 

alongside children from three other Church of England Primary schools.  

 

The children will travel by coach to Leicester, we will be leaving school at 9.30am and return to school 

in time for the end of the school day. 

 

The children will need to come to school in school uniform. Children will need to bring with them a 

packed lunch and drink. 

 

There is no cost for this trip. 

 

Any questions please do contact the school office. 

 
 

Best wishes 
 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


